

TO:

PLANNING COMMISSION PACKET RECIPIENTS

FROM:

KARIN GARDNER, ADMINISTRATIVE SPECIALIST II

RE:

**MEETING CANCELLATION** 

DATE:

**NOVEMBER 1, 2006** 

## THE NOVEMBER 28, 2006 PLANNING COMMISSION MEETING HAS BEEN CANCELLED.

The schedule for the remainder of 2006 is as follows:

## November 14, 2006 - Worksession

- Transportation System Plan project update
- Feedback on Variance possibility for Maplewood/Vernie double-frontage lots (R-7)

## December 12, 2006 - Worksession

 Discussion of land use and transportation in Hwy 224/Monroe area (tentative)

The first scheduled meeting (hearing) in 2007 is on January 9.

If you have any questions about the November 28, 2006 meeting cancellation, you can contact the Planning staff at 786-7600.